UNIVERSITY OF CALIFORNIA SAN FRANCISCO MEDICAL CENTER

SCHOOL OF MEDICINE DEPARTMENT OF NEUROLOGY SAN FRANCISCO 22, CALIFORNIA

July 2, 1964

Dr. Joshua Lederberg Professor, Department of Genetics Stanford University Palo Alto, California

Dear Joshua:

Thank you for your evaluation of Dr. Kiyota.

No, I have not forgotten that I have promised a picture of Albert Einstein to you. I shall probably be at Stanford some time next week and shall bring one with me.

I also have a request; namely, that I might have your picture.* I sincerely hope that you will favor me with one.

Sincerely yours,

Elizabeth R. Einstein

ERE/1h

*7/27/64 sent photograph of A.E. Hans Einstein's wife